Dear 
As your constituent I wanted to ask you to visit the Epilepsy Society’s stand at the Labour Party Conference in Liverpool from 28 September – 1 October. I would also be grateful if you could spare the time to attend their fringe event which is looking at how charities can help support the NHS and ultimately support people with epilepsy. 
Epilepsy is a cause that is very close to my heart. 
One in 100 people has epilepsy in the UK, that means at least 1000 of your constituents will be affected. But epilepsy also impacts parents, carers, friends, family and colleagues. Please find a few minutes to pop along to the exhibition to learn more about the charity and how they help people like [me/my partner/my relative] with epilepsy.
[I/my partner/child/ relative] live with:
[Please write a little about your experience of life with epilepsy. Whether it is problems getting an appointment with your consultant, issues with public transport, being unable to work, concerns about the proposed changes to benefits.]
Epilepsy affects 630,000 people in the UK. For one third of them, their seizures do not respond to current treatment options.
[Include how epilepsy affects you daily, the support you receive from Epilepsy Society whether that is from calling our Helpline, accessing the website and our social media or if you have been treated at Chalfont Centre]
The Epilepsy Society’s stand is at B7 in the conference centre and details of their fringe event are below. 
‘Why Angela’s houses are just the medicine for the new NHWes’
29 September, 11am – 12pm 
Speakers: Paul Davies MP, Rosie Wrighting MP, , Demos, 
Suite 6, Leonardo Hotel
This event will bring together third sector leaders and MPs to explore how charities, social enterprises, and voluntary organisations are helping deliver on some of the Government’s most ambitious goals such as improving health outcomes and building affordable housing. 
Thank you very much for taking the time to find out more about epilepsy and how you can support the 1,000 people in your constituency with the condition.
Epilepsy Society’s own initiative will act as a case study in this discussion; a proposal to release a portion of our land to authorities to build affordable housing, with funds invested into developing and expanding our world-leading epilepsy research. This approach demonstrates how third sector assets and expertise can be leveraged to benefit both people and the public purse. In our case, potentially saving the NHS £314 million annually. We’re asking to dig up the wealth in our land to improve health outcomes across the country. 



It would be great if you could attend this event and/or meet with the Epilepsy Society team. I know you'll be very busy so please do reach out to Lara our Public Affairs and Policy Manager (lara.evans@epilepsysociety.org.uk) to find out more.

Best wishes,
